
 

Hurricane City Emergency Services 

Invites YOU to participate in the 

** NOTE: (This drill is sponsored and put on by volunteers in your neighborhood) ** 

Before the drill, please be sure your home has a Red/Green card 

to hang on your door on the night of the drill. 

If you do not have a card, contact your block captain or area emergency preparedness specialist. 

Block Captain:       ____________________________ ______________  

Emergency Preparedness Specialist: ____________________________ ______________ 

THE DRILL NIGHT – Sept 26th  

• 6:00 pm - the drill begins 

• Please hang your Red/Green card – GREEN SIDE OUT - by 6 pm 

• Block captains will go through their assigned areas to check if your green card is hanging on your door 

• They will only note that your card is green 

(In case of a real emergency and if you were in need of help – you would hang the card with the red side out. The 

block captain would find out your needs, and alert Emergency Services!) 

• Reports of houses accounted for will be compiled with other neighborhoods in our area and relayed to 

Hurricane City Emergency Services.  

• The time needed to count every household in our area will also be noted 

 

This drill is an important part of our area’s preparedness for emergencies or disasters. The count will be compiled with 

Other counts from our area and relayed to Hurricane City Emergency services.  In case of a real-life emergency, proper 

help can be sent out to our citizens! 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in our efforts to Be Prepared! 


